
 

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
4601 N. Monroe Street  Spokane, Washington 99205-1295  (509) 329-3400 

September 24, 2020 

 

 

 

Stephen Becker 

Solid Waste Supervisor 

Asotin County Landfill 

2901 6th Avenue 

Clarkston, WA 99403 

 

RE: State Waste Discharge Permit Application and Public Notice for Permit ST0005370 

 

Dear Stephen Becker: 

 

Thank you for submitting a timely and sufficient application for renewal of State Waste Discharge 

permit ST0005370 for Asotin County Landfill. Ecology accepted the application as sufficiently 

complete on September 23, 2020. Asotin County Landfill’s permit manager will begin the next phase of 

the permitting process and start writing the new permit and accompanying fact sheet. 

 

Ecology will publish a legal notice in the local newspaper to inform the public and to invite comment on 

the application (WAC 173-216-090). The enclosed public notice will be published by Ecology on 

October 1, 2020 and October 8, 2020 in the Lewiston Tribune. 

 

Please call Vijay Kubsad at (509) 655-9129 or email at vkub461@ecy.wa.gov if you have questions 

about our review of the application or the permitting process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Shara Joy 

Water Quality Program 

 

SJ:sj 

Enclosure: (1) 

cc: Jim Bridges, Asotin County 

 Vijay Kubsad, Ecology Eastern Region 

 Art Jenkins, PE, Ecology Eastern Region 

mailto:vkub461@ecy.wa.gov

